
 

L. M. Clark Customs Broker Ltd. 
 

SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENT - October 1, 2007 
 

 
UPS – FEDEX Shipments 

 
We are pleased to announce that effective immediately we now offer 
weekend clearances of UPS and FEDEX shipments at no additional 
cost. 
 
If your goods are shipped overnight on Friday, UPS and FEDEX will 
turn documents over to us on Saturday for clearance by L. M. Clark 
the same day. This will enable you to either pick up the goods on the 
weekend, or have the carrier deliver them to you or your customer on 
Monday morning. 
 
If you do have an urgent shipment arriving over the weekend by UPS 
or FEDEX, please provide us with the details as soon as possible so 
that we can ensure a timely clearance. 
 
Just as a reminder we do have a 24/7 service and we can be reached 
at 416-379-1457. 


